
 

 

2nd December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This letter is to advise you that we are seeing cases of Norovirus, which is present in the community 
at this time of the year, in school. 
 
We are following advice from Public Health England on managing this, including increasing cleaning 
and sanitising throughout the school. 
 
We would be very grateful for your support in helping us reduce the spread of the infection.  If your 
child has symptoms of diarrhoea and/or vomiting please keep them at home until 48 hours after they 
are feeling better.  During this time they should not mix with other children outside the home or visit 
local venues. 
 
Norovirus, or Winter Vomiting Disease, occurs commonly in the community and in schools in 
particular at this time of the year.  Please see the links below for further useful information.  
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/norovirus/ 
 
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2022/11/17/norovirus-what-to-do-if-you-catch-it-and-helping-to-stop-the-
spread/ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms P Hammond 
Headteacher 
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